

## Indian Creek News

FEBRUARY 1993

## NEW NEIGHBORS

Jim & Vicky Hogan moved into their new home on Lot 32 Fox Creek Road in December. They manage and maintain the Amanda Brooke Apartments. Their three kids are anxious to meet some other kids in the area - Brianne, age 12, attends Chiddix; Richard, age 11, attends Sugar Creek and will transfer to Towanda next fall, and Christine, age 5.

## ANNUAL HOMEOWNERS MEETING

Our Annual Homeowners Meeting for Indian Creek is scheduled for Monday, March 22nd at 7:00 P.M. at the Towanda Community Building. There will be a vote taken for two board positions replacing Doug Reeves and Bob Bouck. Feel free to call any board member to find out information or volunteer for these positions. All residents and lotowners are encouraged to attend this meeting.

## UPCOMING EVENTS

March 12 - Towarda Lions Club Ham & Bean Supper

March 21 - Towarda Founder's Day Celebration

March 22 - Annual Indian Creek Meeting

April 2 - Towanda Masons Club Fish Fry

April 20 - Election for Money Creek Township Board and Library Board

Mid May - Indian Creek & Lamplighter Garage Sales

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR, SNYDER REAL ESTATE